
Dear London Class,  

 

It was so great to meet so many of you during our stay and play 

sessions recently.  You were fantastic at settling without your adults 

and listened really carefully to instructions.  

 

I wanted to write you a letter to tell you a bit more about myself. I am Mrs 

Riches and I have been teaching in Reception for over 10 years. I always wanted 

to be a teacher when I was younger and really enjoy helping children learn.  

I live with my family, which includes my husband, son and little dog Pixie. I enjoy 

learning new things, reading and spending time with my family. My favourite 

colour is green and my favourite learning at school is phonics.  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Wills is our learning support Assistant in London Class. She is very kind, 

friendly and helpful and is also looking forward to seeing you all in September.  

 

I now have an allotment and will spending my summer learning how to grow fruits 

and vegetables. I hope that you have a lovely summer and enjoy doing lots with 

your family and friends. Stay safe and enjoy the sunshine.  

 

See you soon! 

Mrs Riches  


